
TREE PRESERVATION WORKS
CONSERVATION AREA NOTIFICATION
HEDGEROW REMOVAL NOTIFICATION RECEIVED
Between dates of 29/04/2024 to 03/05/2024
Order by Ward

The following list of applications and notifications will be determined by the Head of Planning under the 
Council's adopted Scheme of Delegation. If you have any queries please contact Chris Farley on 01684 862407 
or email chris.farley@malvernhills.gov.uk
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